
The Fathering ProjectThe Fathering Project

 Monday 4th September
5.30pm @ the School 

Everyone is welcome to attend. 

Next MeetingNext Meeting

We want all our fathers and father figures to
know they are an important part of their families
and our School community, and that they have

so many skills to contribute to improving
opportunities for their kids.



FREE Breakfast - from 8.00am!

Thunderbolt’s Festival & Lantern Parade -
Saturday October 28th
Yr 6 shirts
Yr 6 Social/Farewell Disco
Aboriginal design shirts/hats
Regional Australia Bank Community
Partnership reward

Road Safety inRoad Safety in
Front of the SchoolFront of the School

https://www.facebook.com/thefatheringproject

Save the DateSave the Date
Friday 1st SeptemberFriday 1st September

Father’s Day BBQ BreakfastFather’s Day BBQ Breakfast

Let’s Hang It!Let’s Hang It!
CONGRATULATIONS to Harrison Cain for
being runner-up in the Primary section of the

UNESAP Let’s Hang It Art Prize.
The exhibition will be on display at NERAM

28th July – 13th August.
Voting for the People’s Choice Award remains

open until 6.00pm on Sunday 13th August,
it would be great if our school families could

support our student by voting online:
https://www.neram.com.au/unesap-online-

voting-peoples-choice-award

The P&C has been trying to get some clarity on
road safety in front of the School for some time.
We finally seem to have seen some success.

Thank you to Peta Swilks and Brad for pushing
again and bringing some measure of progress.

The large potholes have been filled, making
access to the turning bay easier.

Further news from the Uralla Council has
indicated that the traffic conditions on the main

road will be altered by painting double unbroken
lines for the full distance of the school grounds.

In effect, this will mean it will be illegal to make a
u-turn from the parking bay opposite the school

across to the school, and that the safer,
designated turning bay (where the bus turns)

must be used. 

Future DiscussionsFuture Discussions

THANK YOUTHANK YOU
…Kevin Northey for your fantastic, and very

creative bench seat. This is will be well utilised
by the students, and serve a a great reminder of

man’s ability to generate electricity.  

https://www.facebook.com/thefatheringproject
https://www.neram.com.au/unesap-online-voting-peoples-choice-award/

